Minutes of the WG&E Meeting on Installations with the Heath MLB

December 20, 2022 at 1:30

virtual meeting

Present: WG&E: Brian Sullivan

MLB: Art Schwenger, Anne Emmet, David Gordon, Bill Fontes, and Ned Wolf

Brian responded to questions that David had emailed to him before the meeting. He said that their records indicate that in phone calls on Dec. 6 and Dec.15 of 2022 the customer at 160 Colrain Stage Rd. requested an installation. He said he will check with Betsy as to whether she has any information about possible earlier contacts with the customer.

Brian said that he had just received an email from Chris who said there had been no change in the number of installs at the Bellor Rd. cannabis farm. There still are just 2 active circuits.

Brian said he will check before the end of the Dec. 20th workday as to why Kinsley would have John Leary as the contact person for Heath hut generator issues.

Attention turned to the January meeting schedule. Brian said it's fine to have an installs meeting on January 24th and saw no reason why more January installs meetings would be needed. Art checked whether we can send WCF an email with our questions if a problem arises. He informed Brian that we plan to have weekly MLB meetings in January. Brian said they would respond to our emails.

The meeting adjourned at 1:38.

Respectfully submitted,

Ned Wolf